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Summer	is	here	and	that	means	we	have	finally	survived	May’s	sub-arctic	temperatures!	
North	Dakota	is	preparing	for	our	Mission	of	Mercy	to	be	held	September	28-29	in	
Bismarck.	This	event	brings	over	75	dentists,	200	team	members,	and	300+	community	
volunteers	to	serve	those	in	need.	This	event	is	still	in	its	infancy	for	our	state	and	it	
continues	to	grow	in	size	and	scope	each	year.	
	
The	North	Dakota	Society	will	be	combining	forces	with	South	Dakota	to	put	on	a	joint	
continuing	education	meeting	in	Sioux	Falls	in	early	2019.	Business	meetings	also	will	be	
conducted	and	our	keynote	speaker	is	yet-to-be-determined.	
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